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Allowing homeless camps across public spaces is not the answer to homelessness. 

These people need resources to improve their lives by addressing substance abuse 

and mental illness - resources already funded by taxpayers yet not applied in any 

meaningful way. We need better minds on this problem if this is the best the 

legislature can do.  


